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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #17-0024  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 18, 2017 
 
TITLE: Resolution Adopting the Existing Street Name of Seven Isles Drive (NE/SE 

23rd Avenue) between Las Olas Boulevard and Desota Drive 
 

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission adopt a resolution to formalize the existing 
street name of Seven Isles Drive (NE/SE 23rd Avenue) between Las Olas Boulevard and 
Desota Drive. 
 
Background 
The City is seeking to officially adopt the name Seven Isles Drive (NE/SE 23 Avenue) 
between Las Olas Boulevard and Desota Drive (Exhibit 1). The Seven Isles Homeowners 
Association supports this action, as was requested in their letter to the City dated October 
2016 (Exhibit 2). Seven Isles Drive currently exists as the primary street name and NE/SE 
23rd Avenue as the secondary street name between Las Olas Boulevard and Desota 
Drive (Exhibit 3). 
 
Seven Isles Drive was never formally adopted by the City as an official street name. By 
formalizing, the post master can recognize the street name and Broward County, as the 
maintaining agency of traffic signage, can maintain the signs.  
 
Strategic Connections 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale Vision Plan 2035: We are 
Community. 
 

Attachments:  
Exhibit 1 Site Location Map 
Exhibit 2 Support Letter and Minutes from Seven Isles Homeowners Association  
Exhibit 3 Existing Street Name Sign 
Exhibit 4 Resolution 
 

 
Prepared by:  Heslop Daley, Transportation and Mobility  
 
Department Director:  Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility   


